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WORK EXPERIENCE PROJECT AT MILAN BERGAMO AIRPORT 

The final event for the 2018-2019 year at the SACBO executive offices 
 
 

The auditorium at the SACBO executive offices played host to the final event in the 

activities regarding the Work Experience Project that took place during the 2018-2019 school year, 

and which saw the involvement of 544 pupils. Of these, 116 worked within the SACBO 

organisational structure, with the other 428 involved in services provided by the subsidiary BIS 

(BGY International Services), an airport handling company, with particular focus of assistance for 

departing passengers, a role that saw the pupils fully involved in the working cycle, rather than in 

sideline activities, as is often the case.  

These 544 were represented by pupils, teachers and managers of the thirteen schools: 

Betty Ambiveri Insitute, Falcone High-School, Federici High-School, Leonardo da Vinci Institute, 

Locatelli Institute, Lotto High-School, Majorana Institute, Riva Institute, Romero Institute, 

Sant’Alessandro High-School, Vittorio Emanuele Institute, Manzù High-School (all from Bergamo 

and the province) and the Grassi Insitute of Turin. 

The event saw the presence of Patrizia Graziani, Director of the Bergamo Territorial 

Scholastic Department, Mietta Rodeschini for Intercultura Bergamo, Emilio Bellingardi, Managing 

Director of SACBO, Roberto Rampinelli, Human Resources Director of SACBO, Alberto Cominassi, 

Operations Director Bergamo of SACBO , Amelia Corti, CEO of BIS. 

Since 2017, SACBO has played host to 957 pupils from 30 schools in Work Experience 

Projects: 23 from Bergamo and province, 1 from Brescia, 4 from Milan/Monza Brianza, 1 from 

Lecco and 1 from Turin. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


